Spring term at Bramfield C of E Primary

It has been a very busy and sunny term at Bramfield. Children have been out on visits finding out
more about animals to fit with their learning topics, we have been fundraising, growing plants and
vegetables in the gardens and of course celebrating Easter!

For Red Nose day 2017, the children and adults
held a talent show and dressed in red. We riased
£100 for Comic Releif and found that we had
some very talented children!

World Book day in March was, once again, a
popular dressing up event.

We read our books all over the school and learnt
about new authors.

All of the children had fun visiting zoos and
farms. KS2 went off to Africa Alive in Kessingland,
whilst EYFS and KS1 visited Easton Farm Park. We
all learnt lots to help with our science topics on

~ animals and living things.

EYFS and KS1 made Simnel Cakes as part of their Easter learning. The buns were made by one of our
lovely community members ) and the children decorated
the tops. They learnt all wm W about why these special
cakes are made at Easter and why there are only 11
balls on the top!
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Later that week we held our Easter Service at St. Andrew’s Church, Bramfield.

We finished off with a wonderful Easter Egg Hunt in our ‘secret garden’. We were joined by our local
pre-school.

We even held an Easter Bonnet competition...what a busy term!



